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MARY DOYLE MP
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR ASTON

DELIVERING FOR THE CHINESE AUSTRALIAN COMMUNITY IN ASTON 

Federal Member for Aston Mary Doyle today announced that a re-elected Albanese Labor Government will provide support to the Chinese Association of Victoria (CAV) for their 2025 Mid-Autumn festival celebrations.  
 
This $10,000 election commitment would go towards helping fund the activities and events for their Mid-Autumn festival celebration in 2025 and allow for more people to celebrate this important traditional festival with the Chinese Australian community.

CAV organises a number of important events for the Chinese Australian community and as one of the largest Chinese Australian associations in Victoria, hosts many weekend activities and events such as annual Chinese festival celebrations that brings the community together and strengthen connections to culture.
 
Consistent with past practice, election commitments will be delivered in line with Commonwealth Grants Rules and Principles.

 Quotes attributable to Mary Doyle MP, Federal Member for Aston

“The Chinese Australian Association in Victoria has a long history in Wantirna, I am proud to support an important cultural celebration for the community.

“This election commitment will support the Chinese Association of Victoria continue hosting annual festival celebrations that help bring the community together and strengthen culture.” 

Wednesday, 8 April 2025 
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